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CANCELLATION NOTICE – 5.22.2018 

 
BOARD OF PHARMACY ANNOUNCES CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL BOARD 

MEETING ON MEDICAL MARIJUANA DISPENSARIES 

 

The Board of Pharmacy has cancelled its May 23rd special meeting on medical 
marijuana dispensaries.  The Board will be discussing provisional license allocation 

at its June meeting (June 4th – 6th).  An agenda for the June meeting will be made 

available no later than May 31, 2018.      
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